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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Another great week at Orange Public School, our children love being back at school and 

are enjoying the opportunity to be with their friends and teachers. This week I have had 

the pleasure of visiting all the classrooms in which amazing work is being undertaken. 

Year 3 are getting right into the study of Macquarie Island and its remarkable past. It has 

been such an eye opener in looking at how quickly an environment and ecosystem can 

change with the introduction of new elements and loss of certain species. 
 

In maths our year 5 children have been looking at decimals and it is wonderful to see 

students realising the significance of place value when using addition with decimals. Year 

6 have been investigating area and have really impressed by their ability to self-calculate 

the correct answers without the reliance of a calculator.  
 

Our school has really enjoyed the rain over the last number of days and we can nearly 

hear the grass growing. We are looking forward to developing our gardens over the next 

two months with plenty of work planned in replanting sections at both sites as well as 

establishing new gardens. The tyre pyramid is coming along and although the weather 

has delayed its start we will be building very soon. 
 

This term, Kindergarten, year one and year two will be engaging with the ‘Keeping Kids 

Safe’ program in memory of Daniel Morcombe, in line with the PDHPE syllabus. This 

will be such a wonderful program for our children to be involved in. A frequently asked 

question page attached to our newsletter for parents to reference. 
 

Next week we will be providing parents an opportunity to speak with their child’s teacher 

as part of Parent/Teacher interviews. We will be conducting phone interviews and sure 

enough this will be very different from our regular face to face conversations. Our 

meetings are scheduled for as normal for 10 minute chats. We do ask parents to please 

keep an eye on the time as we would all like to (and probably could) talk for an hour in 

relation to our children, however to enable the class teacher to reach everyone they will 

need to conclude at the end of ten minutes. We thank you for your assistance.  

Booking an interview can be done at  www.schoolinterviews.com.au with the school event 

code being  vwrdf. Bookings close Monday 3rd August. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Phone: Primary : 6362 6369  
              Infants:   6362 1992              
Website: orange-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
Email:    orange-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au


 

Last week school photos were given to the children and I hope that everyone received these wonderful class and 

individual keepsakes. I was so impressed with the manner in which our children conducted themselves on the photo 

days in very blustering conditions. It was with pleasure that we received feedback from the photographic company 

stating the children were outstanding with their presentation, manners and respect. Well done OPS. 
 

Mr Bale has commenced Bale’s Bootcamp as part of our lunch time clubs program. It is planned that we will have 

the famed BEEP TEST on Thursday with everyone trying hard to beat their previous mark. 
 

Our school enjoys so many aspects of being centrally located in Orange, however one concern that comes from our 

location is the limited parking at both sites and the subsequent management of drop off and pick up periods. This 

week the school received several calls from families who are concerned that during the wet weather early in the week, 

several parents chose to drop off in restricted areas. This may cause safety concerns. Please take the approach of 

caution when dropping children off and consider the possibility of a students being injured. Better for children to walk 

through the rain for an additional 50 metres as opposed to opting for a risky park please. 
 

During the term we will be planning events that are linked to student learning across all grades. These events will 

include excursions to be conducted in the local area, as well as incursions into the school such as the Foot Steps Dance 

Program. All events will be subject to state regulations and restrictions. As such, we are informing parents of these 

excursions as normal, but with the understanding that there may be elements of possible change in our planning. 

Because of this, please be aware that when funds are required you will have a shortened window to return the money 

back to school.  
 

Next week the New South Wales Department of Education is celebrating Education Week. This is always a wonderful 

time in the year when we invite parents and families to see and enjoy the school. We promote our wonderful 

programs and often invite parents and visitors to be involved in performances and special assemblies. As with many 

things this year, due to Covid 19, we will be adapting from our usual structure. This year we will have an Open Day in 

early term 4, however we will be sharing a range of pictorial pages and videos montages across our website and social 

media avenues next week, highlighting the wonderful work being conducted across our school. 
 

Finally, I would like to highlight the wonderful members of our staff that often do not get the recognition they deserve. 

The school has in total, 8 members on our Student Learning Support Officer team. Often referred to by the title 

Teachers Aide, these wonderful members of staff really go above and beyond in helping not only the teacher but more 

so, all children across the school. The caring and support these staff members show our children is truly remarkable. 

Their roles range from assisting reading to administering medical supervision of diabetic procedure, right through to 

being a supportive adult to have confidence in. Often these members of staff are considered by many students, their 

favourite person at the school. So on behalf of the entire school I would like to say thank you to our SLSO team. 
 

Have a great week 

Bradley Tom 
Principal 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OPS - 2020 School Year Dates 

August 3 - 7 
Education Week - Cancelled due to COVID 
restrictions 

August 6 Book Club Due 

August 12 Kindergarten 2021 - Open Day 9.30 - 10.30am 

August 17 ICAS Writing 

August 21 ICAS Science 

August 24 ICAS Digital Technologies 

August 25 ICAS English 

August 31 ICAS Maths 

September 31 ICAS Spelling 

August 31- 

September 4 
Footsteps Dance Company 

September 8 Year 3 - Bathurst Goldfields Excursion 

September 25 Last Day of Term 3 

OPS Assemblies 

Kindergarten 
Postponed 

until further notice 

Year 1 
Postponed 

until further notice 

Year 2 
Postponed 

until further notice 

Year 3 - 6 
Postponed  

until further notice 

OPS Sport 

K-2 Every Friday 

Year 3-6 Every Friday 

We ask all parents to please download our free 

school app, School Enews, to receive information 

and updates. 

Book Club Due 

6th August 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

                

Lids 4 Kids 
 

Orange Public School is excited to be involved in the collection of Lids 4 Kids. This worthy cause 

turns bottle lids in to prosthetic limbs for kids in need. Please join us in collecting as many lids as 

you can. Give them a wash, ensure they are dry and then place them in the big blue bin at either 

the Primary or Infants office.  What a fantastic way to recycle! 
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Clothing Pool 2020 

 

Any Donations would be greatly appreciated and can be dropped off at the Primary Office. 

 
 

 
The Clothing Pool is located at the Primary Campus  

Sale Street building 
 

EFTPOS facilities are now available  
at the Clothing Pool on the Primary site. 

 
If you are able to volunteer in  our Clothing Pool  

please call  Jane Howell 0414 242 823 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Open 

Tuesday - Friday 

Lunch Orders Only 

Social distancing rules apply 

OPS  P&C Clothing Pool Dates Term 3 

Date Time 

Friday 7 August 9 - 10 am 

Wednesday 12 August 9 - 10 am 

Monday 17 August 9 - 10 am 

Friday 28 August 9 - 10 am 

Wednesday 3 September 9 - 10 am 

Monday 7 September 9 - 10 am 

Friday 18 September 9 - 10 am 

Wednesday 23 September 9 - 10 am 
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